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1 December 2023 

 Ref: Castlefield Traffic Calming, High Wycombe 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
Statutory Consultation for the implementation of Traffic Calming Features in the Castlefield Area of 
High Wycombe 
 
Buckinghamshire Highways are proposing to introduce traffic calming measures in the Castlefield 
Area in High Wycombe. These measures are designed to limit and deter anti–social driving from 
occurring in the area and to improve safety amenities for road users and pedestrians. Such proposed 
measures include speed humps, raised tables, modifying junctions, and chicanes. 
 
Have Your Say 
 
Details of how to support, comment or object, can be found by visiting the Your Voice Bucks website 
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com and searching for “Castlefield Traffic Calming”, where you 
will find a link to the online survey at the bottom of the consultation page. 
 
There is also a QR code at the bottom of this letter which you can scan with your smartphone to access 
the consultation page directly. 
 
Alternatively, you can email us at hitmailbox@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or write to us at the following 
postal address: Castlefield Traffic Calming, BH Design Services, Buckinghamshire Council, 10th Floor, 
Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA with your comments.  
 
If you would like a printed copy of the information, please get in touch with us at the email address or 
phone number provided above.  Alternatively, you can view the proposals by appointment at the Main 
Reception, Walton Street Offices, Walton Steet, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA. 
 
The consultation opens on Friday 1 December and closes at midnight on Friday 22 December 2023. 
 
Buckinghamshire Council is obliged to make any representations received in response to this notice, 
open to inspection under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985. 
 
What happens next? 
 
We will develop the proposals based on what residents and stakeholders within the area tell us. If the 
feedback shows people support the proposals, we will begin the process of designing and implementing 
the traffic calming measures, and we will update you again to confirm the proposal. 
 



 
 
The consultation web page https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/castlefield-
area-traffic-calming-high-wycombe will be updated with the outcome of this consultation. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Syed Shah 

Head of Transport Infrastructure and Delivery – Communities Directorate 
 

 


